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The organising committee of the Scottish Medical Humanities Group welcome student submissions of creative work for the above conference. This ‘New Directions…’ event will, through scholarship and creativity, explore the process, outcomes and possibilities for medical humanities. The day is intended to be inclusive and to reach a wide audience of students (healthcare and PGR humanities), educators, researchers and health professionals to join the group. 
This invitation is open to all Scottish healthcare, arts and humanities students (postgraduate and undergraduate) with a special interest in the medical humanities. We are keen to include work related to experiences of and reflections on health, healthcare and illness. 
All art forms are encouraged: poetry, creative writing, music, dance, art, sculpture, photography. film, video, theatre. Students are warmly invited to attend the conference and display their piece (physical or digital); or to contribute their work without attending in person. A book of abstracts containing all student artwork will be available at the conference and later published online. 
Interested individuals should send an expression of interest with a brief description of their piece (150 words) alongside a short biography (150 words) by 3rd April 2023, to Dr Sarah Collins (Sarah.Collins@ed.ac.uk) and Dr Kathryn Steven (kas25@st-andrews.ac.uk). We will then ask for photographs/ details of completed pieces to be submitted by 2nd May 2023. Submissions should be emailed as a word document or PDF. 
Please direct questions about the conference or potential submissions to Dr Sarah Collins (Sarah.Collins@ed.ac.uk) and Dr Kathryn Steven (kas25@st-andrews.ac.uk). We will be delighted to assist. 
